
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope that you all managed to have a good rest over the half term               
holiday, at least the weather got better towards the end of the week! 
Today is one of the highlights of our school calendar year; World Book Day. 
A day when we can celebrate the joy of reading and the pleasure that it 
brings to us all. A massive thank you for the effort that you have all made 
with the children’s costumes, they have had a great day in school and look 
fabulous. As for the staff; they all look as if they have aged overnight….. 
Have a great weekend,  

Best wishes  

 
 
 

Principal  

 
Lent  
During the season of Lent, the School Council will 
be organising a range of activities for all                        
pupils .The School Council choose the charity that 
they want to support and this year we have had a 
unanimous decision by our councillors that we 
will support the Ukraine Humanitarian                         
Appeal. Further details will follow shortly.  

 

Tipton Outdoor GoPlay Sessions 

We have always worked closely with the GoPlay team and promoted the 
clubs that they run. Please find attached to this newsletter details of the 
play sessions for the coming half term. If your child does attend the                     
sessions they must be accompanied by an adult.  

 
History Timeline 
Our fabulous history timeline is now on display and we are all really proud 
of our art work. Each year group in Key Stage 2 worked with the artist;   
Darrell Wakelam to create the spectacular piece. Check out the school   
website to see the             
pictures from start to 
finish. Well done to all 
involved.  
have sent out an overview of key 
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The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week  

There is a class reward prize for the class with the 
highest attendance throughout the term.  

 

Diary Dates  
Attendance 

    

YN  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

92% 94% 94% 

92% 94% 95% 91% 

YN  Skyla Reeves  

YR Maira Ullah  

Y1 Ava Sawers  

Y2 Allan Sheldon  

Y3 Miles Johnson  

Y4 Grace Smith  

Y5 Harry– Jay Vaughan  

Y6 Grace Wood  

Principal Awards  

3rd March  World Book Day  

14th March Science Week begins 

18th March Non—Uniform Day  
Year 3 Class Worship 

25th March Year 1 Class Worship 
Mother’s Day Gift Shop  

28th March Nursery Parent Meeting Week 

29th March Parent Meetings 

30th March Parent Meetings 

6th April  Easter Lunch  
Chocolate Bingo  Event 

8th April Easter Celebration 
School closes for the Easter holiday 

25th April School re-opens for the Summer 
Term 

2nd May Early Bank Holiday Celebration 
School closed 

3rd May KS1 Testing Period 

6th May Year 5 Class Worship 

9th May KS2 SATs Week 

17th May Whole School Photographs 

27th May Year 6 Class Worship  
Queens Platinum Jubilee 
Celebration Day  
School closes for half term 

13th June School re-opens 

21st June Sports Day 

22nd July School closes for the  
Summer holidays 

5th September  Start of Autumn Term  
2022-2023 

92%


